Transparency data: Weymouth Harbour
Revision Order

On 11 May 2018, the Weymouth and Portland Borough Council made a formal
application to the Marine Management Organisation (MMO) under section 14 of
the Harbours Act 1964 for a Harbour Revision Order (HRO).

The proposed HRO would consolidate and modernise existing local statutory
harbour legislation and confer further modernised powers on the Council. In
particular, the HRO would confer powers on the Council to give general
directions to vessels using Weymouth Harbour, together with powers by the
harbour master appointed by the council to give special directions.

These powers are required to support the effective management of the vessels
using Weymouth Harbour, as recommended in the Port Marine Safety Code. In
addition the HRO would clearly define the harbour limits.

The application is undergoing a 42 day public consultation, starting on 21
May 2018. The deadline for submitting comments is 02 July 2018. For further
information on the consultation process, please review the advertisement
notice.

If you would like to make a representation please do so in writing via the
harbourorders@marinemanagement.org.uk inbox. Representations should quote
reference HR0/2018/00002.
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